
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
January 29, 2024 
 
Hello all, 
 
Just a reminder that we will be meeting at Lanterman Auditorium tomorrow (4491 
Cornishon Ave.), and all following rehearsals. 
 
IMPORTANT! - Please make sure your child wears a sweatshirt or jacket, as it can get 
pretty cold in there during this time of year! They unfortunately do not have heating or AC. 
 
ALSO - I sent out costume info this weekend. If for some reason you did not receive an 
email, please let me know ASAP! 
 
Best, 
Katelyn 
 


